From: Plater, Roger - E&E [mailto:Roger.Plater@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 13 February 2017 09:15
To: James Kirkham
Cc: Cllr Catherine Fulljames (Ox)
Subject: 17-00072-F Lark Hill College Farm Wendlebury

Hi James,

I have looked over the above planning application and have the following comments to make.

  _____  

Planning application:        17/00072/F
Location:                              Lark Hill College Farm Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PR

Description:                         Erection of concrete hardstanding adjacent to existing cattle buildings

Type:                                     Full

Case officer:                        James Kirkham

  _____  
 

Recommendation:
 

Oxfordshire County Council, as the Local Highways Authority, hereby notify the District Planning Authority that they do not object to the granting of planning permission. 

Comments:
 

The proposals are unlikely to have any adverse impact upon the local highway network from a traffic and safety point of view, therefore I offer no objection.

Regards

Roger Plater

Assistant Transport Planner, Transport Development Control

(Cherwell and West Oxfordshire) 
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